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Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

Madison | InPsalm 107 we are reminded 4 times of God’s desire that we praise the Lord for His®
= “Z‘x‘i‘,_ b |Madison “ goodness, and for His wonderful works to the children of men. It is impossible for us to

8 Baptist alwgys u.nderstand jy§t what ng is dqing in our lives, but we are thankful that He knows what
' Church ’ He is doing and desiring to do in our lives, therefore, we can trust when we cannot understand.

World Mis: ons
prsc pagaset D €T 1 ’ In our last prayer letter, we told you, of our rush to get to Brasilia to the doctor who had
Madison,Al 35758 been such a blessing a year ago, in reversing much .of Brother Nichols clogggd arteries. He was
840 Balch Rd ’ able to reverse the stroke in February. We were obligated to go back to Formiga the end of
Pastor: Dr. Mike Allison 1 M.arch in order to turn over paperwork for the farm. It was too early in the treatment for Bro.
T | Nichols to be able to safely return. He had another stroke, as well as much detriment to his
Ehgne: _256_i'8?0'6224 | lungs because of getting Covid along the way. We have been working on the lungs and many
wSaxfael | other health problems until now. We have seen many improvements in Brother Nichols health
Home Address: | for which we praise the Lord!
Robert Calvin Nichols, Sr.

840 Balch Rd Lord willing, we are tentatively looking to leave Brasilia in September and get back into the
Madison, Al 35758 ' work in Carmo do Rio Claro. Please help us through prayer for Bro. Nichols continued
R ' recovery. The work in Carmo is thriving. The people are maturmg, winning souls, discipling

|
R new converts, taking over responsibilities in every area of service for the Lord.
Field Address: g P Y

Robert Calvin Nichols, Sr.
Rua Joaquim Augusto dos
Santos, 165

E We rejoice in how God is faithfully taking care of us here in Brasilia. We have been able to
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Carmo do Rio Claro, MG }

|

\

|

|

give out many tracts, and talk to many people about the Lord in our brief encounters.

We want to express our gratitude for the love and prayers sent up to God on our behalf. We

CEP: 37150-000 Brasil are looking forward to returning. May God bless you all!

Phone: Brazil

011-55-37-99909-5863 In Christ,
E-Mail:
bobnicholssr | Your missionaries to Brazil,
S T — |
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- [ P.S. I have included below, a link to a video recently produced by our son Charles
7| that highlights some recent events of the work in Carmo. Feel free to view it and |

#|trustitill be a blessing.
I
- https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1kLhyOlHquryS8hs2Ji0KCF6DvgaVBJQF?

usp=share_link
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